
Third Grade News 
from the desk of Mrs. VanSlooten 

April 14, 2017 

Math:  We worked on our geometry unit 
by studying how quadrilaterals are alike 
and different. We took a quiz over this 
as well. We continue to take time tests 
over our multiplication facts, so please 
help your child study those!

Spelling: Our list was on double letters. 
We did some work with proofreading for 
spelling mistakes this week. 

In grammar we worked on verbs.

Reading: We made posters about the fa-
mous people we have read about and then 
began reading a biography chapter book.

Writing: We continued working on our 
opinion papers this week by writing our 
reasons paragraph and tying our rea-
sons to core democratic values. We 
should wrap up this paper next week and 
then start our research paper.

Science: We started reading a book 
about sound and taking notes as we 
read. We also discussed the sound labs 
that we did and learned that sound is 
caused by vibrations.

Switch time:  With Mr. Oosting, students 
are working M-Step practice for the test 
in May. With Mrs. VanderWall, students 
are working on the history of Michigan 
unit.

Specials for next week: 

Monday - Gym 

Tuesday - Music  

Wednesday - Art 

Thursday - Gym and library 

Friday - Music

FYI:  Upcoming events: 

April 28 - Popcorn Friday 

May 12 - Early Release 

May 16,17, and 18 - M-Step testing from 
12:15 until 2:00 


